
Bucket/Boom Truck  

 

The district currently has a bucket truck, or boom truck which we utilize in both maintenance and grounds 

departments for the safe repair/ replacement of parking lot or building lighting, school signage, flagpoles, 

cleaning of gutters, tree trimming and other such services for which a traditional ladder would be 

unsuitable and unsafe.  

 

Purchased well used several years ago, our current truck has fallen into disrepair and has become unsafe 

to operate. Additionally, the bucket is all metal, posing a clear safety hazard if working near electrical 

lines. We have identified this vehicle on our near-term replacement list and one has recently become 

available locally. It is a 2000 Ford F-450 and our district mechanic has verified that it is in very good 

condition. It has a full fiberglass bucket. As with the above mentioned work truck, these vehicles do not 

come around often, and are very hard to obtain three quotes, especially in the configuration that best suits 

our needs.  

 

The cost of this vehicle is $13,716.72.   

 

 

 
 


